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To: The Heads of all Schools 

Dear Principal, 

Subject: Safety detail information in your school 

The safety of all students in our affiliated schools is of utmost importance and 
concern to the Council. Heads are requested to keep this safety aspect as a priority 
in their responsibility and duty while administering their respective schools. 

In view of the above, kindly furnish the safety audit measures that are presently 
being followed by your school. 

The information is urgently required and must be emailed to council@cisce.org not 
later than 16th September 2017. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

With warm regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Gerry Arathoon 
Chief Executive & Secretary 


